February 18, 2009
Dear Dr. Jim Wang Kim, 
We are creating the program for the 10th Congress of International Confederation for Plastic, Reconstructive and Aesthetic Surgery/ Asian Pacific Section (IPRAS/APS) in Tokyo, October 8-10, 2009 and the program committee would like to invite you to be the moderator and panelist for the session Laser 1 (Refuvination) on October 8.
Please let us know if you are able to accept the role. We will be sending a formal invitation letter will with details shortly.
As an international faculty, your meeting registration fee will be waved.
Your contribution to the meeting will be greatly valued. 

Thank you and we look forward to hearing back from you soon.

Sincerely,
Motohiro Nozaki, M.D.

President, 10th Congress of IPRAS/APS 

Professor and Chair

Dept. of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery

Tokyo Women’s Medical University

